
 

  

www.kimberleyschool.co.uk     0115 938 7000     office@kimberleyschool.co.uk 
 

A member of the East Midlands Education Trust. Registered in England & Wales. Company Number: 07530373 

The Kimberley School 
Newdigate Street, Kimberley,  
Nottingham. NG16 2NJ 
 
Exec. Headteacher:  Jon Mellor 
Head of School:  Andy Park 
Deputy Headteacher:  Danny Knapczyk 
 

 

We Respect. We are Proud. We Succeed. 

                                 2nd June 2023 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Uniform update for the remainder of the summer term 

We have updated our uniform policy for the remainder of the summer term to reflect the change to 
warmer weather. This means that students will no longer be permitted to wear a black jumper on top of 
their shirts, but they will need to have their blazers with them every day as an essential part of our school 
uniform. The black jumper has only ever been an additional layer to wear if a student needed extra warmth 
in addition to their blazer during the colder months.  

Students can also choose to wear black or grey ankle socks next half-term instead of black tights, if they 
choose to, with the school skirt. We have reminded students though, that the only skirt we allow is the 
school skirt with the logo on and that after half-term we expect all students to be in school shoes and not 
trainers. Students were informed of this information prior to the half term holiday. 

We can offer support with uniform where required so please contact the pastoral team if needed. Thank 
you for your continued support in ensuring all of our students are able to demonstrate the Kimberley Way 
by being proud of their appearance.  

Should we have an incidence of the extreme temperatures we experienced last summer and need to 
communicate any further amendments to uniform, we will contact you via School Comms at the time. 

We are looking forward to welcoming students back to school on Monday 5th June 

Best wishes 

Andy Park 
Head of School 
 

 

 
 


